Pacific Northwest Chapter

First Chapter Meeting Scheduled!
January 15, 2016
Tumwater, Washington

Hello ACFSA members, operators, and professional partners,

The ACFSA Pacific Northwest Chapter is happy to announce our first chapter
meeting will be held January 15, 2016 at the Correctional Industries facility in
Tumwater, Washington. Thanks to Brad Simpson and staff for providing meeting
space.

This meeting will be about training, packed with information, and another great
opportunity to network with peers, problem solve with fellow professionals, and
take solutions and opportunities back to your own office. We are hopeful to have
as many people attend as possible, and hopefully many members will encourage
other professionals to join us as well. Anyone working in the field of Correctional
Food Service is invited to attend, and membership is not a requirement for
attending this meeting. Get the word out!

We have secured a group rate at the Tumwater Best Western for only $S80/night!
Thank you Myron Wiley for your work on that front. Simply call the Best Western
(360-956-1235) and let them know you are part of the Pacific Northwest Chapter
of the ACFSA, and your room will be charged at the $80 rate. Reservations need to
be made asap, if possible.

Look forward to seeing everyone in January!

- Rob McAfee, ACFSA Pacific Northwest Chapter President



Pacific Northwest Chapter

Directions from [-5:
e Take the Scott Lake Exit 99 and travel east on 93rd Ave SW. Continue straight
through two stop signs.
e Turn left onto Tilley Road S (Tilley becomes 88th Ave SE).

e Enter the Washington State Light Industrial Park on your right. Visitor parking is
located in the front. We look forward to seeing you!




